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I am strongly opposed to this bill. There has been little or no evidence of widespread 

voter fraud and our vote by mail process insures that homebound residents can vote, 

not to mention that it cuts the waste and fraud that the Republicans are bent on 

achieving. Oregon has traditionally been on the front lines of making democracy 

work. Going backwards only hurts our citizens it will prevent voter turnout, something 

the Republicans are afraid of.  


